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On 18 November 1986, at about 1600, we saw a Snowy Owl (Nyctea scandiaca)
about 9 km N of Columbia on US 1. The owl was in the fields and orchards south
of the Sandhills Research and Development Center. There was no mistaking the
large white owl as it flew through the fields and perched in a small pine or on fence
posts, utility poles, and billboards. It remained in the area for one week. While the
owl was in the field, we checked it two or three times a day. We fed it mice. Our
reason for the feedings was to maintain the owl's health, in case it was suffering
from stress. We discontinued feeding when the owl attempted to catch prey on its
own. The owl was fed three times during the week, with an average of three mice
per feeding. It took only live food; once we dragged a dead rat across the ground,
but to no avail. At one feeding, Glover accidentally dropped a mouse at his foot; as
he bent down to pick it up, the owl left its perch to capture the mouse. Glover stood
up and took a step back, while the owl picked the mouse up centimeters from his
foot, brushing his leg with its wing.

On 26 November, a concerned individual caught the bird after it had moved to
a busy intersection and had begun flying low over a four-lane highway. The bird
was taken to Riverbanks Zoological Park. At the time of capture, the bird, which
was an immature male, weighed 1.2 kg (Fig. 1). It was subsequently sent to the
University of Minnesota Raptor Rehabilitation Center.

[EDITOR'S NOTE: This individual died in captivity in Minnesota. The where-
abouts of the specimen is unknown. However, another specimen has been taken in
South Carolina, and it is in the state collection.—WP]
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